
27/08/2020 

MRS Elizabeth Teasdale 
43 Pitt RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
esteasdale17@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

We are strongly opposed to the development proposal. As a family with young children we are 
concerned about the potential health impacts on children in the community. Particularly with 
the proximity to North Curl Curl Public School which is in clear breach of Department of 
Education policy and standards. 

In addition the tower will impact the existing recreational clubs and grounds. The community 
members that use these facilities will be impacting and also exposed to potential health risks 
arising from the proposed development. 

We do not see how the potential health risks or impact on community clubs and facilities 
outweigh the telecommunication benefits for the community and therefore this proposal should 
not be approved.
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